
 

-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: 07 July 2021 20:44 
To: Community Matters Community Matters <CommunityMatters@northlan.gov.uk> 
Subject: Municipal conversion 
 
I think this idea is a disgraceful use of this historic building and why not move headquarters here 
rather than the eyesore of the building currently used 
 
Sent from my Huawei tablet 
 




